
Dear Gym Owners & Coaches, 

We can't wait to see you in Florida in just a few short weeks!  Varsity All Star is offering 

complimentary rehearsal times for all teams competing at the 2019 D2 Summit 

Championship. Please keep in mind that the practice time slots are limited, and will be 

given on a first come, first served basis. 

To schedule your rehearsal time, please email Meagan Fiscella. Just a reminder, 

teams may not just show up for open rehearsal, you MUST schedule a 

session.  Parents are not permitted to enter the rehearsal area, only coaches and 

athletes will be granted access.  Make sure to have your Park Hopper Pass (with Sports 

Complex Admissions) in order to enter Wide World of Sports for your rehearsal time, as 

competition begins on Friday.  Make sure to go to registration before your rehearsal 

time to have your rosters and green light verification done prior to entering the warmup 

room.  Only those coaches that have done their verification will be allowed in to the 

practice area. 

Please email Meagan Fiscella (mfiscella@varsity.com) with the following 

information. ALL information must be included to reserve a practice time. 

 Program Name

 Program Contact and Cell Phone Number

 Team Name and Division

 Type of bid (Wildcard, At Large, or Paid)

 Commuter or on The Summit travel package?  If on The Summit travel package,

which hotel is your team staying at?

 Window of time you would like to practice

mailto:mfiscella@varsity.com


 
 

 

HOURS OF REHEARSAL 

 

Thursday, May 9th:        12:00PM-9:00PM 

Friday, May 10th:              9:00AM-9:00PM 

 

Each team is allowed a 15 minute rehearsal session on a full spring floor. Sound 

Systems will also be available for your use. Only one practice per team allowed. 

 

TRANSPORTATION  

 

Transportation to rehearsal will only be available for those on The D2 Summit travel 

package. All coaches and participants must have on their lanyards to board the bus. 

 

If you are coming to The D2 Summit Championship as a commuter, you are responsible 

for your own transportation to the practice venues.  

 

Best of luck to you and your teams at The D2 Summit! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Varsity All Star Team 
 


